
News Update 
27th March 2020 Spring Term 4 Week 5 

Academy Update—We are now on Twitter! 
This week has marked a new chapter in the academy’s role, remaining open to help and support certain members 
of our school community during this unprecedented period.  However, the whole PHIA community has been in our 
thoughts throughout this week.  We have considered further ways to  remain in contact with parents and our  
wonderful children.  As a result, PHIA is now on Twitter!  You can follow us at https://twitter.com/PHInfants.  
In addition, we have set the following year group twitter pages: 
@PHIReception https://twitter.com/PHIReception 

@PHIYear1 https://twitter.com/PHIYear1 

@PHIYear2 https://twitter.com/PHIYear2 

 We encourage you to share and celebrate home learning ‘wins’ and successes, photos of creations or work com-
pleted whilst at home. Our class teachers will be tweeting and posting links to websites and resources to further 
support your home learning activities. Follow us today, our Class teachers are ready and waiting to hear from you! 
  
Polite notice: Please can I remind you that any direct queries to the academy need to be made through the usual channels via 
office@phiacademy.org.uk. Any unacceptable tweets made by parents not adhering to our Parent and Visitor Code of Conduct 
will be taken off-line and managed accordingly. 

   We are thinking of you! 

Community Spirit — 
Message from: Pound Hill 
Area Neighbourly Team     
Support.   
 
“Hello! We are PANTS!       
If you are self-isolating, we 
can help. 
Please find further              
information about this   
community support group 
via  
Facebook:  
www.facebook.com/
groups/351680412144235 

Whilst the Academy is closed, please keep looking at the weekly 

home learning grids.  These can be found on the our Trust Acade-

my home learning page. : https://

www.brightonacademiestrust.org.uk/home-learning/pound-hill-

home-learning Teaching staff have carefully thought about the  

activities  to support the children in accessing and experiencing a 

wide range of the curriculum.  

To further support you in delivering the suggested activities, we 

have posted a suggested weekly  timetable linked to the home 

learning grids, for each year group.   

These have been posted on the website and via parentmail.  We 

hope you find these useful as a guide.  In addition to this, we 

have created a resource bank for  suggested daily activities that 

can be found on the home learning grids. 

Please note, we are fully aware of the potential stresses that 

could be felt during this time.  Please see these suggested activi-

ties as a guide and please manage your time under the umbrella 

of, ‘Do what you can!’ 
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